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Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197 Fax (02) 6293 7664  Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au



From: Bruce Hurley

Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 2:37 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: renaming McMillan electorate
Dear AEC

As a Gippsland resident | fully support the renaming of the McMillan electorate and support the name Bunjileene-
Purrine proposed by the Gunaikurnai Land and Water

Aboriginal Corporation, Bunurong Land Council and the Bass Coast South Gippsland
Reconciliation Group. It is appropriate that the name of more Federal Electorates reflect
our Aboriginal heritage.

Regards
Bruce Hurley



	Objection coversheet - bruce hurley
	vic18-ob0273-bruce-hurley-email



